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November 9, 2011 

Fiona E, Wilmarth 
Acting Executive Director 
Director of Regulatory Review 
Independent Regulatory Review Commission 
333 Market Street, 14th Floor 
Harrisburg, PA 17101 

RE: Final-form rulemakings 125-148,125-149 and 125-151 

Dear Ms. Wilmarth: 

Chairman 
GREGORY C FAJT 

Commissioners 
RAYMOND S, ANGELI 

JAMES B.GINTY 

KHITH R. MCCALL 

ANTHONY C MOSCATO 

GARYA.SOJKA 

KENNETH LTRUJU J O 

Ex-Qfficio Members 
GEORGE GRKIG 

ROBERT ijjtaCoRD 
DANIEL ]§&SER 
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PGCB final-form rulemakings 125-148, 125-149 and 125-151, which are scheduled for 
consideration by the Independent Regulatory Review Commission on November 17, 2011, contain 
a cross-reference to a procedure for the approval of table layouts, signage and equipment, which 
has not yet been submitted to IRRC for its review and consideration. The PGCB is therefore 
withdrawing 125-148,125-149 and 125-151 and will resubmit, without substantive changes, after 
final-form rulemaking 125-142, which contains the approval procedure, is approved by the Gaming 
Board. Final-form rulemaking 125-142 is expected to be presented to the Gaming Board for its 
consideration on November 22, 2011. 

Sincerely, 

Susan A. Yocum 
Assistant Chief Counsel 3 
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